
 

 

 

 

                                         A MEMBER OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
As part of our ‘Caveman to Iron Warrior’ topic this term, we have arranged for Classes 7, 8, and 9 to visit Normanby Hall 
grounds to take part in some fun learning activities to help the children discover more about the Stone Age. 

 
• Class 7 and Class 8’s trip will take place on Wednesday 22nd November. 
• Class 9’s trip will take place on Friday 24th November. 

 
Children will need to arrive at the academy at the normal time of 8.40 a.m. and we will aim to return to school for home 
time at 3.05 p.m. The children will need a packed lunch and a drink (no fizzy drinks). If your child receives means tested 
Free School Meals please indicate on ParentPay if you require school to provide your child with a packed lunch.  

 
The activities will be taking place outdoors so the children are required to wear: 

• Sturdy waterproof wellies, boots, or shoes suitable for wearing in a wooded, muddy, possibly wet environment  
• Long sleeved top or jumper 
• Long trousers or jogging bottoms 
• A waterproof jacket or coat  
• Warm gloves and hat 
• All limbs must be covered to protect from insects and plants. 

 
We would be grateful for a contribution of £14.00 towards the cost of the trip. A pupil will not be excluded from the 
activity because his or her parents have not contributed. However, if there are insufficient contributions overall, the 
activity will not be able to go ahead. We ask that you make payment via ParentPay. To do this please log in to your 
ParentPay account and select the trip to give your consent and complete your contribution by 17th November 2023. 

This trip is an excellent opportunity for the children to gain hands-on experience of their topic on ‘Caveman to Iron 
Warrior’. The children will take part in an exciting, hands-on workshop: 

 
• The children will have a unique opportunity to learn more about everyday life in the Stone Age, whilst in the 

beautiful surroundings of Normanby Hall Country Park. Children will become seasonal hunter-gatherers as they 
forage in the woodlands, then handle replica tools from this period in history. There are also opportunities for 
experimental archaeology as they create their own shelters in the style of these early cultures. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss K. Huxford   Mr. W. Moran                 Miss E. Sutton 
Class 7 Teacher                  Class 8 Teacher     Class 9 Teacher 
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